
 

  
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID PROPOSALS 

 
CITY OF STURGEON BAY 

 

      

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sturgeon Bay will receive sealed bid proposals for 
Project 2404:  Sunset Park Pavilion Renovations at the office of the City Clerk: 421 
Michigan Street, Sturgeon Bay, WI 54235 until 1:00 PM on June 3, 2024 at which time the 
bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.  This project includes furnishing all products, 
materials, equipment, and labor necessary to complete bathroom renovations along with 
siding, concrete, and masonry work at the Sunset Park Pavilion.  This project can begin 
any time after September 3, 2024 and is to be completed by June 27, 2025. 

 

To obtain the Contract Documents (including plans and specifications) and schedule an 
individual pre-bid meeting to review the scope of work for the project, contact the Municipal 
Services Director, Mike Barker, at 920-746-6922 or mbarker@sturgeonbaywi.gov.   

    
The City of Sturgeon Bay reserves the right to reject any or all bid proposals or accept the 
bid proposal most advantageous to the City. No bid proposal shall be withdrawn without the 
consent of the Common Council for a period of thirty (30) days after the scheduled time of 
closing bid proposals. 

 

No bid proposal will be received unless accompanied by an irrevocable letter of credit from 
a lending institution for an amount equal to the total cost of the project or a bid bond equal 
to at least 5% (five percent) of the bid proposal (payable to the City of Sturgeon Bay) as a 
guarantee, and if their bid proposal is accepted, the Contractor will execute and file the 
Contract and Bond (if applicable) forming a part of the specifications within 10 (ten) days 
after the award of the Contract. 

 

Prevailing wage rates are not required for this project. 

 
 
 
Mike Barker 
Municipal Services Director 
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